
 

Literacy 

We will begin the term by learning 

the story of ‘George and the 

Dragon’ recapping basic sentence 

writing.  Then we will focus on 

‘The tiger who came to tea’, we 

will make some adaptations and 

write our versions of a dragon 

coming to tea!  Finally, we will 

begin listening to a range of 

Tradition Tales but focus on the 

story of ‘Sleeping Beauty’ and 

using story language. 

Maths 

Our first two weeks will be re-capping numbers to 20, ordering reading and 

writing them correctly.  We will then look at addition and subtraction using 

objects and a number line to solve problems.  Finally we will learn about repeated 

shape patterns and properties of 2D shapes. 

DT/Science 

This term we will be exploring different materials and their properties including why 

castles were made from stone. Children will have the opportunity to design and make 

their own castle and experiment with materials to make it strong and well-joined. 

 

PE 

This term in PE we 

will be doing dance 

and some throwing ad 

catching games 

outside.  Therefore, 

children will need 

both kit for inside 

and outside. 

RE 

In year One we will be 

considering what 

makes a place sacred 

and reflecting upon 

what places are special 

and sacred to us and 

others. 

 

Medieval Britain 

WOW day 

This term there will be 

no WOW day due to 

giving the children time 

settling into Year One.  

There will however, be a 

school trip to Berkeley 

Castle towards the end 

of this term costing 

approximately £13.50 

per child (more info to 

come). 

 

History 

This Term children will be 

learning about life in the Middle 

Ages. We will be looking at homes, 

food, clothes and laws. We will 

also be exploring medieval 

punishments. Throughout the 

term we will be comparing how life 

in medieval times is different to 

the way we live now.  

 

PSHE 

This term we will be  

focussing on transition and 

settling into our new 

classrooms. 


